
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Septernber 9, 1968

Dear Hector:

Thank you so much for your letter, and
for sending me the copy of your convention
book. I was sorry I couldn't be there in
person.

I hope we will get to see you before too
long.

Sincerely,

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G. I. Forum of the
United State s
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


